Homework

Please look at the information on English, Maths and Helping at Home under ‘Information’
then ‘Curriculum Information’ to find some helpful guidance.

The Early Years Foundation Stage

‘Travelling Toy’: Each class has a toy that children can take in turns to bring home. Robins
will take home on Wednesday and return on Monday. Owls and Kingfishers will take home
on Friday and return on Monday. We ask that you write in the diary what the toy has done
with you, maybe adding a picture, and bring it back to school to share with the other children.
There will be some notes inside the diary to help you.

WOW! Moments: Slips and boxes are available in the classrooms for your use to contribute
to your child’s Learning Journey.

Reading books: These are sent home when children have reached the necessary stage in their
phonics learning.

Key Stage 1

In both Year 1 and Year 2 there is weekly Reading, Spelling, Maths and Talk homework.
Parents, carers and children receive a pack of support materials during the September ‘Meet
the Teacher’ drop-ins, which are passed on to any families joining us later in the year.

Key Stage 2

We are currently reviewing our homework policy for Key Stage 2, which will include parent
consultation. Please look at the individual newsletters under ‘Our School’ then ‘Classes’ to
find information for this term, including when homework is set and returned.



